
 
 

 
Aloha Class of 2031 ‘Ohana, 
  

We hope that this email finds you healthy and safe. The holidays are fast 
approaching, and we would like to invite you to participate in our class 
community “give back” event. The event will last the month of November.  
  
  

EVENT  Give something meaningful, small, and simple to your local 
fire station, police station, first responders, etc., to show your 
appreciation.   
* Examples could include hand sanitizer, a handwritten note,  
   baked goods, snack bag.   

WHEN  Anytime during the month of November (1st to 30th)  

DETAILS  * ‘Ohana to take picture(s) of your “drop off”  
* ‘Ohana to email their picture(s) to ATP reps no later than  
   December 2nd to ksatp2031@gmail.com  

  

We look forward to your picture(s) and thank you for your continued support 
and participation to the class of 2031.  
  

Christina and Sonyei 
 


